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Dear Parents/ Carers,

Best Neuws ...

The Week Ahead

Mon.  26™ Nov

Deadline for Scholastic orders

ICT Club (selected pupils) Lunchtime 12.50-1.20pm
Dance Club School Hall 3.20 - 4.20pm
Tues. 27 - Guitars am
Chess Club 6Q Lunchtime
Year 4 Korfball 12.35 - 1pm
Fashion Club 3.20 - 4.15pm
Wed. 28" Last day to order Christmas Lunch
Guitars am
Keyboard lessons pm Music Room
Woodwind lessons pm ICT Suite
Skillforce
Thur. 29™ - Chess Club 6Q Lunchtime
Year 5 Korfball 12.35 - 1pm
Samba Club School Hall 3.20 - 4.30pm
Drums Mobile
Fri.  30™ - Last day for Fun run Sponsorship money Y
Flu immunisation for yrs 3,4 & 5
Keep it Moving 8.30 a.m School Hall e &
Young Voices Choir 3-4pm School Hall :
Christmas Fair . i
PDates for Your Diary 7
6" December Dance Club performance at the Puppet Theatre
12*" December Year 3 Christmas performance 1.45PM ahd 6PM
13* December Year 4 Christmas performance 1.45PM ahd 6PM
14" December gchool Disco
Christmas Jutnper day (see attached)
18" December Christmas Lunch (please returh fortns by 28" Nov)
Last day of Aututon Term
HOUSE POINT TOTALS! THE ATTENDANCE CuUP
This week’s
place
Buckingham (Green) 1 Total points- 19 Was awarded to
Balmoral (Blue) 4 Total points- 8 3sT
Sandringham  (Yellow) 3 Total points- 14 With attendance of 100%
Windsor (Red) 2 Total points- 19 ) Fo: the week
Congratulations to Buckingham this week. 12 - 16™ November 2018
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GOLDEN BOOK AWARD
Congratulations to the following pupils for providing us with ‘WWOW’ moments
and for being entered into our Golden Book;

Adrianna Norman, Desiree Comyn, Millie
Turner, Hayden Locke, Gemma Smith and Jenson Elvidge

SCHOLASTIC

This is a fantastic way to contribute to reading resources in school.

Your child has recently been given the latest Scholastic leaflet. It is packed full of
books which would be great as reads.

If you would like to place an order please make cheques payable to ‘SCHOLASTIC’
only. Place orders in an envelope marked Scholastic Books and your child's name
and class.

Alternatively orders can be placed online and delivered free to school by visiting:
http://clubs-school.scholastic.co.uk/white-woman-lane

Orders will close on Monday 26" November when the complete order will be
placed. Books should be with you before Christmas.

Remember 20p in every £1 spent by you comes back to us in free books.

Thank you for all your support.

Polite reminder - Sponsored Fun Run

Please could we have all sponsorship monies returned to
school ASAP and by Friday 30" at the latest. Thank you!

’ The Nebula Partnership
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BOGKS FOR SCHOOLS

Tokens are appearing in the Evening
News as well as its sister publications
across the region for parents, school

—— =g . staff and friends to collect and send in
' to school. For every 1,000 tokens
Help us Eo!led collected, the school will receive £100
{m x%§1—§9 worth of free books.

TOKENS Post your tokens in the box in

IN THE reception by December 14th!
stern EéningNews |
st s EEPERES s Thank you for your support.

- - [
Spotty dress up for Children in Need %
Thank You 0 everyohe for their amazing eFforts (ast week, dressing up N
in their spotacular costumes!

Together we raised £306.95 ror Children in Need.

Bag Packing at Morrisons

Morrisons

$ince 1899

On Saturday 17™ November a team of enthusiastic WWL pupils, organised by
the 'Friends of White Woman Lane’, gave up their spare time to pack shopping bags in the Old
Catton branch of Morrisons. In return for their sterling efforts shoppers donated their spare

change and raised 'E 3 9873

Our brilliant bag packers were:

Lenny Horner, Ruby Reily, Evie Lansdowne, Ella Ramm, Gracie Britcher, Annabel Symonds, Lola
Burke, James Butler, Abbi Clarke, Teddy Powell, Poppy Powell and Phoebe Carey.

Special thanks to Sonia Johnson and Margaret Cook (FOWWLS Committee members) for also
giving up their spare time to supervise the children and to Morrisons for inviting us to take part!
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TALK HOMEWORK

Each week we send a Talk Homework activity home and we would be very grateful for
your support.

We are trying to help all our children develop excellent speaking and listening skills,
which in turn will help them with their writing. "If a child can't say a sentence then they
can't write it either!”

Talk homework is set in Best News every Friday and will be discussed at school on
Tuesday mornings. Please spend at least 10 minutes talking with your child about the
words below;

This Week's Words

Grasshopper Shinobi

remember centenary
death sacrifice
courage honour
disaster ancestor
protect selfless

Vocabulary Ninja

'‘Words unlock the doors to a world of understanding’

Thank you for your support in helping your child.
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Sophie Bellwood 3C
For fabulous contributions during 'Whole Class Reading.’ Sophie is great at spotting clues and patterns in
the story!
Khloe Greaves 3C
For improving her inference skills in 'Whole Class Reading.’ Khloe is always keen to share her ideas, Well
donel
Joel Culling 3ST
For his excellent effort to extend his learning at home by completing extra homework for both Maths
and Literacy. Keep it up, Joel!
Kaiana Eastall 3ST
For being an incredibly kind and polite member of the class. Well done Kaiana!
Finlay Nelson 3ST
For taking great care in the presentation of his work in every lesson. Well done Finlay!
Kayden Wright 3S
For always working hard in your lessons. He's always sensible and can be relied on to help others out.
Bella Smith 3S
Bella works hard, enjoys sharing her ideas with others and always tries to produce her best work in
every lesson,
Eleanor Harbord 4C
For a super effort with singing in our play rehearsals this week. Keep it up!
Evie-Jane Maxey 4C
For great concentration in Literacy lessons. Well done!
James New 5D
For being on it with your English work this week.
Emma Craven 5D
For working hard to develop her understanding of prime numbers during maths this week - well done
Emmal
Harriet Spary 5D
For her great contributions to class discussions this week and for your great positive attitude you have
shown towards your work this week.
Brooke Reynolds 5R
For just being Brooke - on it like a bonnet.
Reggie Day BR
For the superb manners you display every day to everyone - what a gent!
Tyler Rudd 6H
Fantastic work in maths on multiplying and diving by 10, 100 and 1000.
Gracie Britcher 6H
For contributing excellent ideas and responses during reading week.
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gﬁﬁ?@% THE FRIENDS OF WWL
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%@mﬁt Friday 23" November 2018
Non {niform Day for the Christmas Fair

For a donation of a prize, your child can wear non-school uniform for the day. Lower School Tombola
Prizes and Upper School any kind of bottle for the bottle stall (the more varied the better)!

Christmas Fair - Friday 30*" November 3.00 — 5.00pm

From Friday 23 November we will be collecting any items donated for the tombola and
Christmas Jar stalls for the Friends of WWL Christmas Fair. We are asking the children to

‘Fill a Jar’. They will need a clean glass jar with a screw on top. The jar can be any size —
the more varied the better! The idea is that the jars can be filled with anything they choose —
the more original the better! A Christmas theme is not necessary — but might be nice! Our *
suggestions have been things such as sweets, bath salts, craft beads, small soaps or bath
beads, hair bands, cotton wool balls, Christmas decoration/s ... I'm sure you will have many,
even better ideas. The children really enjoy this stall, thank you so much once again for your
support.

_ 1 As always in order for this event to be successful, we greatly depend on your help and
_4/- - support by sending in goods for our stalls, perhaps by baking a cake or two, helping to
: @ set up the stalls or helping on one of the stalls on the day ...

.. and coming along to the Christmas Fair in the school hall on 30th November.

Cakes Any cakes, buns, scones, cookies or biscuits whether homemade

or shop bought would be very gratefully received. Please send your
contributions into school on the
morning of the 30th November.

= Fill-a-Jar Fill a glass jar with a variety of items — sweets, hair
accessories, stationery, Christmas baubles and decorations —
a5 the more original the better!
= Start sending your filled jars into school from Friday 23™
November.
Smellies Perfumes, bath oils, shower gel, soap, etc. Please send

donations into school from Friday 23" November.

Books/games Games and books in excellent condition please. Please o *\\
send your donations into school from Friday 23" November. / ™
{ A
Tombola donations Any items that are in good condition and need a ~—7

new home.

-4 |
% Bottle Tombola  Always a huge success — especially in time for Christmas! Please
send your donations into school from Friday 23" November.
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Teddies Any teddies in good condition
There will be light refreshments available in ke Café, tea, coffee, mulled wine and a mince pie

for the adults, cakes and squash for children. A huge variety of stalls with things to buy and
things to win! Great fun for all the family!

If you are able to help on.the 30™ November in any way please return the slip below to
school. Thank you.

Christmas Fair - Friday 30th November

| can:

e Bake a cake for the Fair

e Help set up the Christmas Fair on Friday 30™ November (afternoon)

e Help run the stalls on Friday 30" November ( 3.00 — 5.00pm)




#CHRISTMASJUMPERDAY

THE BIGGEST, WOOLLIEST, MOST
F GENEROUS DAY OF THE YEAR

WA\ Save the Children

-~Photo: Jamie Baker / Save the Children

CHRISTMAS JUMPER DAY |

FRIDAY 14 DECEMBER

We're joining in the festive fun on
Save the Children’s Christmas Jumper Day!

Don’t forget to wear your silliest sweater and donate
£1 to help children thrive all around the world.

christmasjumperday.org/schools-pack
in partnership with

Amazon Fashion VISA P oo

= REGULATOR

The Save the Children Fund is a charity registered in England and Wales (213890) and Scotland (SCO33570)



Activities organised by WINTER HOLIDAYS
i/ Wednesday 19 December 2018 -
/ [ Broadland Friday 21 December 2018

District Council
Community at heart

*

To keep up-to-date with Tots2Teens -
like us at www.facebook.com/bdctots2teens

Booking lines cpen
8am Monday 19th November 2018
To book online go to www.broadland.gov.uk/t2t
or call booking line (01603) 430525
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